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Importance: Low

 
To whom it may concern,
 
I have been advised that the Labor Party has decided to remove the requirement for a
person to show proof of Identity when voting.
Please retain the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity before
casting their vote. This requirement is widely accepted by the community, and is
needed to ensure the integrity of the electoral system by minimising the possibility of
voter fraud. 
 
 
 
Regards
 
David Fraser

Glasshouse Mountains Qld 4518
Australia
Ph. 
Mobile 
International: 
Email: 
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